
 
 

From BCC 22.04.24 
 

Hi Peter 
 
The Structures Team are confirming what they believe is required and estimating the cost of a 
replacement. This will ensure we have a common understanding of the scope of works and the 
costs associated. 
 
Could you forward the quote to me for the steel bridge? I will forward it on to the Structure Team. 
 
Currently, the Structures Team can't find any as constructed drawings for the footings of the 
bridge, just design drawings.  I believe you mentioned that you have "as constructed" drawings for 
the bridge. Would it be possible to forward the plans to me and I will pass them to the Structure 
Engineers. They can then use the detail in the "as constructed drawings" to confirm the capacity of 
the foundations and not use assumption based on existing load. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Greg Tucker 
Program Service Coordinator, Natural Environment, Water & Sustainability 
City Planning & Sustainability Division| BRISBANE CITY COUNCIL 
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Brisbane Square | Level 7, 266 George Street, Brisbane, Qld 4000 
Phone: +61-7-340 39417 | Fax 07 333 40011 
Email: greg.tucker@brisbane.qld.gov.au 
 


